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First name Sandy

Surname Holden

Email address

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation? No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in? -

Do you have any further comments on the

activities proposed in specific portfolio/s (please

select all those you wish to comment on):

Where do you live in Canterbury? Select your -
district below:

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Kaikoura

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Hurunui

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waimakariri

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Christchurch

Powered by Objective Keystone - page 1



Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Selwyn

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Ashburton

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Mackenzie

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Timaru

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waimate

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waitaki

Do you wish to speak to your submission? No

How did you find out about giving feedback?

Your information is held and administered by Environment Canterbury in accordance with the Privacy Act

2020 and Environment Canterbury's Privacy Policy.

There is personal information/contact details in No

my submission I do not want disclosed:
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From:

To:

Date: Friday, 2 April 2021 8:43:36 am

I would like for the myway bus to continue. I work in the community with people that
have embraced this program. It wasnt an easy process getting them out of their comfort
zone, to try this new service but they now have come to rely on it. For the majority it has
given them more independence and grown confidence, which would see alot withdrawing
from community activities etc.
I would urge those in charge to please continue this service as it will be well patronised
now and in the future

Thank you
Sandy Holden


